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Please find attached Surrey County Council’s response to the Bramshott and Liphook Neighbourhood Plan
consultation.
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Nikki
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 Sent by email to: neighbourhoodplans@easthants.gov.uk 
 

 

  17 April 2024 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Bramshott and Liphook Neighbourhood Plan Consultation  
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council (SCC) on the Bramshott and Liphook 
Neighbourhood Plan. This is an officer response and we have one comment to make 
reflecting the council’s role as the responsible authority for Surrey for education.  
 
Education Issues 
We note that paragraph 8.19 and policy BL18 indicate concern that school provision needs 
to meet demand as the population continues to grow.  
 
Any proposed development in Bramshott and Liphook is likely to impact on secondary 
schools in the areas which border Surrey. Our current secondary school sites in 
Haslemere and neighbouring areas have limited or no ability to expand. Hampshire County 
Council, as the Local Education Authority, is best placed to comment on any need for 
additional school places and we would welcome further discussion with officers as the plan 
develops. Education Place Planning will continue to work with Hampshire County Council 
and local borough and district councils to ensure there are sufficient school places for any 
additional pupil yield from housing. 
 
We trust that the above comments are helpful. If you require further information, 
please contact Nikki Nicholson by email at  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Nikki Nicholson 
Principal Planning Officer 
Surrey County Council 
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